
Dear parents,

Welcome back to term 2. We’ve got exciting news! Your Karri app has had a facelift.

The Karri team are continuously improving their app to make it simpler and more 
convenient for you to make payments to the school. This new version is easier to 
navigate and much, much faster!

What is new on Karri:
 
Easier, cleaner layout 
Full transaction history
Filtered calendar view of upcoming collections
Improved wallet view
Easier payment methods
Receipt functionality

Not a Karri User? 

Karri is an innovative mobile payment application which allows you to make quick 
payments for school collections using your smartphone. Karri is powered by 
Nedbank, which ensures the safety and security of all information loaded onto the 
app but will allow parents with any bank to make use of the app.

There is NO charge for this application. It is FREE to download from either the Apple 
Store or Google Play Store plus, it uses less data than Whatsapp!

If at any point you struggle using our new system, contact Karri’s support team directly on 
021 300 1867, support@karri.co.za or via the in-app live chat function.

Kind regards,
The Karri Team






